
WELCOME, TRISH SCOTT!

The city commission welcomes Trish Scott as 
City Clerk beginning May 1. Trish has been a 
resident of Bellemeade since June of 2014. 
Originally from Elmhurst, Illinois, she moved to 
Louisville in 2000 and has called it home ever 
since. She has worked in the financial services 
industry in various positions for over 20 years 
and is currently a Wealth Management 
Associate at Sachs Investment Group, a local 
family owned Registered Investment Advisor. 

You may have seen Trish in the neighborhood 
walking her two greyhounds. Her love of dogs 
previously led her to serve as Treasurer for the 
Louisville Dog Run Association, and she has 
participated in fund raisers and other charity 
events for various animal rescues. 

Trish's responsibilities as City Clerk will be  
newsletter publication, records maintenance, 
meeting minutes, and other administrative tasks.

I am pleased to pass the baton into Trish's 
capable hands. As City Clerk for the past four 
years, I appreciate the opportunity to have 
served the commission and the community.

                                               Carol Howard

  PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE UPDATE:
     NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH MEETING

The Bellemeade Public Safety
Committee is hosting a Public
Safety/Neighborhood Watch
meeting for interested
Bellemeade residents on
Tuesday, May 8 from 
7:00-9:00 p.m. at Hurstbourne
Christian Church, 601 Nottingham Parkway (in 
Hurstbourne). Lieutenant Alejandro Cabrerea 
of Louisville Metro Police Department (LMPD) 
and Officer David Hamblin, LMPD 8th Division 
Resource Officer, will be present to work with 
our Public Safety Committee and other 
Bellemeade residents to discuss ways to make
our city even more safe and secure. We hope 
you will join us!

Always feel free to contact a member of the 
Bellemeade Public Safety Committee if you 
have concerns:

    Lisa Phillips-Brooks, Chair    773-860-6914
Herb Scales                           801-814-3089      
Justin Merrick                        502-718-0522
Nichola Garbett                      502-693-5467      

    Brian Fingerson                     502-262-9342
    Regina Meyers             502-693-1898      
    Sean Bingham                       859-552-3072

IT'S TIME NOW TO PLANT A TREE FOR
THE FUTURE!

Commissioner Jennifer Gardner

Take part in beautifying our
neighborhood by scheduling a
canopy tree to be planted in your
street-facing easement. The City
of Bellemeade encourages
residents to plant trees by
budgeting funds each year to
assist residents with the cost of planting trees. 
Through the tree planting rebate program, you 
may be eligible for up to $150 per tree.

While it is recommended that you use an 
insured landscaper or arborist, residents can 
choose an  arborist of their choice. 
Recommended trees are Red Maple, Willow 
Oak, White Oak, and Tulip Poplar.

Bellemeade City Commission meetings are 
held on the second Monday of each month at 
Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Road at 7:00 p.m.
Entrance is through the north side door. 
Meetings are open to all citizens. 


